
 

 

 

 

 

 

18th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Here are the details of this year’s Christmas Fayre, which will take place on the Junior School site on Thursday 9th 

December from 2.00 to 4.00 pm.    

With COVID cases rising across the town the decision has been made to scale down this year’s Fayre to ensure that 

not too many people are congregating in one place at one time.   

Santa    

All the Infant School pupils will have a visit from Santa in their classes on the morning of the Fayre.  Santa will be 

bringing a gift for each of the infant pupils. 

Stalls 

Pupils and teachers in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will have stalls/games in their classrooms.   

Year 1 and Year 2 will have a stall in the small hall in the Junior School.   

The bottle and chocolate tombola will be outside (under a gazebo).   

Raffle 

Raffle tickets will be on sale in both playgrounds at the end of the school day from Wednesday 1st December.   

Tickets can also be bought at the fayre.  The raffle will be drawn at 3.30pm on the day of the Fayre in the main hall.  

Refreshments 

A local coffee company will be serving refreshments from the playground in their Barista van. 

Please remember:  

 Non-uniform/crazy hair this Friday (contribution for chocolate tombola and donation to 

Children in Need). 

 Bring in any filled Jazzy Jars on or by Friday 3rd December. 

 Friday 26th November will still be non-uniform but with the scaling down of our Fayre we are 

no longer asking for a Christmas treat contribution. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 9th December.  Please contact the school office if you have any queries.   

We are very grateful for all your contributions.  All the funds raised from our Fayre will be used to enrich your 

children’s experiences at St Joseph’s School. 

 

With thanks from the Friends of St Joseph’s Team. 

   

Friends of St Joseph’s  


